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SOUTH CAROLINA COACHES ASSOCIATION OF WOMEN’S SPORTS     

      P.O. Box 261~ Newberry, SC 29108

Volleyball All-Star Nomination Process
Dear Volleyball Coach,

The South Carolina Coaches Association of Women’s Sports is very excited about the upcoming volleyball season.  As you all have been working very hard preparing your teams for the season our executive board has been working hard preparing for the North/South All-Star event.  This is a great event that your senior players have the chance to be nominated for and possibly selected to play in this match.  

This year we have some major changes to our all-star event. With the addition of five classifications our volleyball teams will be divided into a 4A/5A team and 1A/2A/3A team.  Players will continue to be nominated and those nominations will be submitted directly to our Executive Secretary Amy Boozer.  It is extremely important that you secure confirmation of receipt regarding your nomination.  The second major change is there will not be an all-star ballot sent to coaches for their vote.  After much discussion with our board we have decided to allow the North/South coaches to select the entire team from the nominations submitted.  This change is very consistent our other associations and how they select their North/South teams.  Last we want you to be a part of this all-star event by joining your North/South player on the court for pregame introductions Saturday morning.  We hope that these changes will be very positive and help make this great event even better.
You will receive the all-star nomination form late in September from your region representative and also from your Athletic Director.  Please complete this form if you have a deserving SENIOR.  Make sure to submit the form to Amy Boozer before the deadline.  Late nominations past the deadline will result in a $100.00 fine if your nominee is selected to participate in the match.
Last if you are not a member of CAWS please consider joining, as the sponsorship fee for All-Star athletes selected is doubled for non-members. Becoming a member you are eligible to coach in the North/South event after being a head coach for five years, serve as region representative and seek election on the CAWS executive board.  
We look forward to an exciting year of volleyball and wish you all the best this season. If I can assist you in anyway please do not hesitate to contact me.  It is my goal to continually promote our sport and honor our deserving athletes and coaches.

Yours in Volleyball, 

Warren Coker

CAWS Volleyball Chairperson

843-687-8867

Warren.coker@sumterschools.net

